From: Milton Gutknecht
516 st Charles
Rapid City, SD 57701
605-348-4151

Re: HB1237

To: Whom it may concern

Although I currently live in Rapid City, SD. I'm originally from
Hazen, ND and still refer to it as my “home town."

Along with other relatives, we enjoy returning to Hazen and hunt
upland game whenever possible. Getting

right to the point. We are asking the House to consider a change to
the non-resident license. Currently the license

allows for 14 consecutive days, or split into two 7 day periods. With
travel and all, it's not feasible for us to actually hunt

for more than 2 to 3 days each trip. Currently we are only able to
hunt 6 days with a 14 day license. We think the

cost is fair, but it would be nice to pick each day on the license
that we are able to hunt. This would allow us more

Flexibility, and the opportunity to make more trips back home. Thank
you for your consideration.

Sincerely:

Milton Gutknecht



